
Sandra Christie 
 

Chelsea Morris
Washington Department of Ecology
PO Box 47696,
Olympia WA 98504-7696

Dear Chelsea,

I oppose the CAFO rules as drafted and concur with the comments of Okanogan, Thurston and
Yakima County Farm Bureaus.

Applying the CAFO standards to small operations and family farms, will be devastating to the local
food production and our overall food security.

To protect water quality, Ecology should recognize the work of the Voluntary Stewardship Program.

Respectfully submitted,
Sandra Christie


